
I do not support the removal of Rep. Nearman. He was elected by his constituents because he has the cajones to stand up for “we, 
the people” and the Constitution. Censuring him for doing the right thing sends the wrong message. It lets us know that we do not 
have the representation we need across this state. Secret meetings are NOT okay!! We need MORE Mike Nearmans, not fewer. 


